
 

 

„Hands-on Development Strategies in a Content-Centered Context  

for Young and Adult Learners  with Poor Basic Skills  

in Literacy and Numeracy” 
The participation of the C.C.D. Tulcea Team at the second transnational meeting organized 

within the strategic partnership "Hands-on Development Strategies in the Content-Centered 

Context for Young and Adult Learners with Poor Basic Skills in Literacy and Numeracy" 

within the Erasmus + Programme, Vilnius / Lithuania. 

Between 26th – 30th October 2015 was held in Vilnius Lithuania the second transnational 

meeting of the partners involved in the Project of strategic partnership "Hands-on Development 

Strategies in the Context for Content-Centered Young and Adult Basic Skills in Learners with Poor 

Literacy and Numeracy "Erasmus +, attended by representatives of the following organizations: 

Országos Tranzitfoglalkoztatási Egyesület (OTE) - Debrecen / Hungary, Edirne Teknik ve Endüstri 

Meslek Lisesi - Edirne / Turkey, Centro integrado of Formación professional Medina del Campo - 

Medina del Campo / Spain and Klaipedos Valstybine kolegija - Klaipeda / Lithuania. The agenda 

included information about the role, skills and limits of the teachers involved in activities with 

students with learning difficulties, methods and strategies to address the content in the classroom or 

in the face to face learning that aim to improve the results of the students' / youth with a low 

development of the fundamental acquisitions. 

The meeting in Vilnius created an opportunity for participants to learn more about the 

institutions in the partner countries involved in the project, to deepen their knowledge about 

strategies and methods of working with students with learning difficulties, to discover ways of 

collaboration in drafting the products that meet the identified needs in order to realize the 

methodological guide (new methods and tools for teachers). It will be applied in schools in the 

partner countries and will serve as an example of good practice in the training program for teachers 

working with students / young people with learning difficulties and / or at risk of dropout and 

school failure, developed and delivered by the  Teachers’ Training Center Tulcea, in Romania and 

Europe. 

On the first day of the meeting the team of the Teachers’ Training Center Tulcea, led by the 

director of the institution, Gabriela Nichifor, had a working session with the project coordinator 

Reka Ökördi, the representative of Országos Tranzitfoglalkoztatási Egyesület (OTE) - Debrecen / 

Hungary, in order to discuss details related to the tasks of the Teachers’ Training Center Tulcea, the 

realisation of the training program to be delivered to a target group of 10 teachers from Romania in 

face to face format and online for 20 teachers from  European countries. 

 


